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From: Joseph Krivichi

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: Statement in Support of Designation for Forest Home Library
Date: Monday, November 02, 2020 9:39:50 AM

Hi Linda,

Please include this statement as part of the Historic Preservation Commission
meeting regarding the Forest Home Library designation.

For full disclosure, I am a contracted employee of Vogel Design Group, the party
nominating the Forest Home Library for temporary historic designation.

In addition to my official duties working for Vogel Design Group, | am a resident of
Milwaukee and a recent graduate of the Urban Planning master's program at UWM.
It is my opinion that the reuse of buildings, historically relevant and otherwise, is
vital to the sustainability of Milwaukee. The reuse of the Forest Home Library could
be yet another example of Milwaukee's ability to be a leader in adaptive reuse (e.qg.
Pabst Brewery, Menomonee River Valley, and the Pritzlaff Building)

I support the designation of Forest Home Library as an historic building, and |
believe that the Commission should continue to protect our historic architectural
landmarks and advance sustainable development in Milwaukee.

Best,
Joe Krivichi
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